

Health Information Packet for New Students Entering Grades Pre-K through 6

Dear Parent / Guardian:

In order to complete your child's health record, we need to have the following information: current immunization record, list of any medications (prescription or over the counter) and any physician orders for diagnosed health conditions. This is necessary in order to meet state regulations as well as to assist the school in meeting the educational needs of your child.

Please complete the following documents: Health History, the Vision Questionnaire, and the Hearing Questionnaire located under 'Registration Forms' on the school website. This information will be shared with school personnel as needed in order to help plan for your child's school success. Please return these forms by June 1st.

A Physical Exam form is due to the School Nurse by June 1st of the year of entry if:

- Your child is entering from another state, or
- Your child is entering school for the first time (kindergarten or grade 1), or
- Your child is entering grade 6, or
- The health record from your child's previous school does not contain a recent physical exam form.

A Dental Exam form is due to the School Nurse by June 1st of the year of entry if:

- Your child is entering from another state, or
- Your child is entering school for the first time (kindergarten or grade 1), or
- Your child is entering grade 3 or higher without a dental exam report on file at the previous school.

Thank you for your help in meeting the health and educational needs of your child.

If you have any questions about these forms please call Pat Medina, the school nurse at 717-755-1797 Ext. 323.